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ODS President’s Message 

March, 2014 

Dear Dancers, 

Thank you for supporting the 2014 Ontario Closed Championship. Through your participation you 

helped make these championships a very successful event! Congratulations to all the winners of the 

different categories. 

 

On June 1
st

, 2014, the Champions of Tomorrow competition will be run by ODS at the Westway Club. This 

event is for all Newcomer to Pre Championship level dancers. Hope to see you there. The flyer, registration & ticket 

forms will be on the ODS website this week. Championship level dancers wishing to volunteer at this event please 

contact me. 

 

Please support the following upcoming sanctioned competitions:  

March 21-23
rd

, 2014, 14
th

 Annual Crystal Leaf International DanceSport Championships 

The Fairmont, Royal York Hotel, Toronto, Featuring WDSF Pan America World Open, plus other WDSF 

events 

 

April 12
th

, 2014 2014 Blue Silver DanceSport – Trophy Ball , Rameses Banquet Hall 

 

April 18 & 19, 2014,  58
th

 Canadian Closed Championships, LE CENTRE SHERATON MONTRÉAL, 

Québec 

 

June 1
st

, 2014 Champions of Tomorrow, The West Way Club, 291 Evans Ave., Etobicoke 

 

ODS is looking for a suitable venue for October’s Ontario Open Championships since the International Plaza 

hotel is not available. Anyone knowing of a suitable venue (community centre / banquet hall) in the GTA please 

contact me asap. 

 

The Champions of Tomorrow will be the last competition that Kam Young, ODS Entertainment Director, due to his 

daytime work commitments,  will be the Entertainment Director & competition registrar for ODS events. If you think 

you or somebody you know might be willing to take over this task of ODS Entertainment Director please contact 

me before April 1
st
, 2014. Kam is prepared to teach you all that is required. Thank you Kam for taking on this job for 

ODS for the past 2 years.  

 

In late May you will be receiving your ODS 2014/15 membership forms & AGM information package. See you at 

June’s Champions of Tomorrow. 

 

Yours in dancing 

G Brittain 

Gord Brittain 

ODS President 
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